
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/23/2023 10:32:40 AM

First name: Anon

Last name: Anon

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please choose the no-grazing option. This will be best for the bighorns and for the public in general.  

 

Domestic sheep are doing too much damage in the High Uintas Wilderness. This place should be reserved for

wildlife. The native animals should be allowed to return without reservation. Allowing predators to be culled to

protect domestic sheep is especially egregious. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


